
Mr Noble’s News 
. 

I hope this newsletter finds everyone well and fully back on deck after our great 

Week 5 Camp. 
I would like to thank everyone for their efforts in making the camp a successful 

one. I think that the swimming lessons were an absolute hit and I would like to 

thank Barb and Ricinda for their fantastic efforts which enabled our students to 

have such a rewarding time in the pool. 
I think the week was successful and well worth all the efforts that were made 

by everyone to get there and make the week what it was. So my thanks to 

everyone. 

 

End of Year 
There is still 15 days of school left after today. These 15 days will all be pretty 

busy, but that seems to be the way of the world each year as we lead up to 

Christmas and the end of the year. 
 End of year Assembly – Wednesday 18th December 8 am in the Muster 

Room. This is our big final assembly – so we will see you there! 

 Last week of term– Air lessons finish Tuesday 17th December. The 

teachers will use Wednesday and Thursday to organise dispatches for 

2020. Included in this will be setting up the Stepping Stones Maths so it 

will be more user friendly in 2020. This is a big task but it will be worth it. 

 Reports will be sent home on Wednesday 18th Dec. We will send an 
electric copy and a hard copy in the mail. 

 STL position – COB Tuesday was the close off date for applications for 

the STL position that was left vacant with Amanda moving south. The 

successful applicant will start next year. 

 Muster – the children heading off for Muster will leave Broome Airport 

Tuesday 10th of December and return to Broome Airport on Monday 16th 

December. 

 

Regards, 

Mr Noble 
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Important Dates 

 

Assembly  

Friday 29th November 

 

Term 4 

14 Oct-19 Dec 

 

 

MUSTER Term 4 

Camp Cooloongup 

10 Dec-16 Dec 

 

 



FEES AND CHARGES 2020 

 
VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 

 
Voluntary Contributions are funds used towards the cost of materials, services and resources used by 

the students in the education program 
 

 

 

Single Child     $60 per year 

 

Family of 2 or more children   $120 per year 

 

CAMP CONTRIBUTIONS 

 

SOTA Muster     $650 

 

Canberra Camp    $650 (Payable to P&C) 

 

Home Tutors Seminar   $20 per Student K-6 

      $35 per Adult 

 

Term 4 Camp     $20 per Student K-6 

      $35 per Adult 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

TIPS FOR  LAPTOPS 

 Ensure you save all your work onto a USB thumb drive 

 Empty recycle bin on desktop regularly 

 Wipe clean with a slightly damp cloth 

 A small paint brush is handy to remove any dust on keyboard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help desk numbers 

 
Education Department WA – It Helpdesk    1800 012 828 

 

Clear Networks help desk – connectivity – Satellite services – 1300 855 215 

(DoE Customer Number 14052) 

 

Please don’t hesitate to use these services – they are for you to use ! 

 

 


